The High Weald — Rother’s AONB

At the next meeting of the Rother Environmental Group (REG), Peter Miles of the Darwell Area Conservation Society will give an entertaining but serious survey of how the AONB came into existence, the importance of the HW AONB (particularly economically and environmentally), and how current protections are limited by the poor understanding of the Weald and what it has to offer. All welcome.
“The High Weald — Rother’s AONB”
Tuesday 26th October, 7.30, Mountfield Village Hall, TN32 5JS
Non-REG members £2.00. Ample parking. Disabled access/toilets.
https://www.mountfieldvillagehall.org.uk/

[image: A picture containing grass, outdoor, person, people

Description automatically generated]
Peter energetically leading a landscape walk in May this year.
For more information, please contact Peter on 01580 880 614, savedarwell@gmail.com.
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